
11 July 2024 

Dear occupier 

RAISED PEDESTRIAN CROSSING CONSTRUCTION - YARRA STREET, SOUTH YARRA

The City of Stonnington is constructing a new raised pedestrian crossing at the 

intersection of Yarra Street and Toorak Road in South Yarra. This crossing will maintain 

the temporary treatment trialled by the Department of Transport where traffic can only exit 

left out of Yarra Street onto Toorak Road and there is no vehicle access to Yarra Street 

from Toorak Road. 

The works involve construction of a new raised pedestrian crossing replacing the current 
temporary crossing, adjoining footpath, installation of flashing lights, signage and 
linemarking. Works will be undertaken in stages so that pedestrian access is maintained in 
this busy area. 

We recognise that works of this nature will cause some inconvenience. Every effort will be 
made to keep disruption to a minimum and we thank you in advance for your patience and 
understanding. 

Works 

• New raised pedestrian crossing replacing the current temporary crossing.

• Adjoining footpath works.

• Installation of flashing lights.

• Signage.

• Line marking.

Location 
Yarra Street/Toorak Road, South Yarra

When 
mid-July to mid-September 2024 
7am to 5pm (Monday to Friday) 



Residents 
During working hours between 7am and 5pm, there will be noise, dust and construction 
vehicle movements associated with the works. Access to properties will be maintained. 

Pedestrians 
Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times, with measures in place to direct 
pedestrians safely around the works zone. 

Cyclists 
The bike lane on Toorak Road will be kept open for the majority of construction, however at 
times the bike lane will be closed, and cyclists will be required to dismount and walk their 
bikes. 

Public transport 
Tram operations and the South Yarra Station tram stop will be unaffected by these works. 
Access to South Yarra Station will be maintained.   

Parking 
Three parking spaces on Yarra Street closest to the intersection will be closed for the 
duration of the works for construction plant and materials and permanently upon 
completion to accommodate the redesigned crossing. 

Motorists 
During construction, the intersection of Yarra Street and Toorak Road will be closed. Traffic 
will be diverted to Claremont Street via the laneway, or southbound on Yarra Street, to exit 
at Alexandra Avenue. Motorists should seek alternative routes where available. Traffic 
diversions and traffic management measures will be in place to ensure the safety of road 
users and pedestrians.  

Contractor 
CDN Constructors Pty Ltd 
Max Greenbury
M: 0411 601 324 

City of Stonnington
Project Manager: Kush Patal 
M: 0409 405 231 
E: kpatel@stonnington.vic.gov.au 

Emergency (out of hours)
P: 8290 1333 

Yours sincerely 

Nuno Pires 
Coordinator Transport Planning | Environment and Infrastructure 




